
 
 

“MEDICAL RADIATION TECHNOLOGIST WEEK” 
 

WHEREAS Medical radiation technologists are an essential link between patients and the sophisticated 
medical imaging and radiotherapy technologies in British Columbia's health care system; and  

WHEREAS the City of Victoria recognizes the vital contributions of medical radiation technologists to 
health care in our community; and  

WHEREAS medical radiation technologists ensure safe and appropriate care and are relied on for their 
specialized skills and expertise to ensure patients receive timely diagnoses and treatments; and 

 
WHEREAS Medical Radiation Technologist Week is an opportunity to recognize and acknowledge the 

expertise and dedication of medical radiation technologists as well as to encourage others to 
enter this vital profession. 

 
NOW, THEREFORE   I do hereby proclaim the week of November 6th to November 12th, 2022, as 

“MEDICAL RADIATION TECHNOLOGIST WEEK” on the HOMELANDS of the 
Lekwungen speaking SONGHEES AND ESQUIMALT PEOPLE in the CITY OF 
VICTORIA, CAPITAL CITY of the PROVINCE of BRITISH COLUMBIA.  

 

IN WITNESS WHEREOF, I hereunto set my hand this 10th day of November, Two Thousand and Twenty-
Two. 

 
 
  ______________________                       

      MARIANNE ALTO                                      Sponsored by:  
                 MAYOR                           Canadian Association of Medical Radiation  
               CITY OF VICTORIA                                     Technologist – British Columbia 

              BRITISH COLUMBIA                       


